
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

 
 
 
 
 
January 23, 2012 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Rocky Mountain Power 2016 All Source Request for Proposals - Docket No. 11-035-73 
 
Dear Gary: 
 
 This letter is to inform the Public Service Commission of Utah (“Commission”) that the 
Company incorporated, into the All Source Request for Proposals for a 2016 Resource (“All 
Source RFP 2016”) (filed in clean and red-lined versions with the Commission January 6, 2012), 
the Commission’s recommendations set forth in its Suggested Modifications, issued in the 
above-referenced docket on January 3, 2012.  Below is a matrix indicating the pages in the red-
lined version where the suggested modifications can be found:  
 
Condition Condition Location in RFP 
1 The language in the RFP 2016 restricting coal 

resource bid participation should be stricken. 
Pages 7, 12-14, 16, 18-21 

2 All post-2016 resources should be allowed to float in 
the bid evaluation process. 

Pages 9 and 55 

3 In the initial shortlist evaluation process, the 
Company should select resources by fuel type within 
each eligible resource category for advancement to 
the next steps of the bid evaluation process. 

Pages 8, 11, 49, and 54 

 
 In addition, in accordance with the Commission’s Suggested Modifications, Rocky 
Mountain Power will set up a process to inform interested parties of due diligence issues related 
to the purchase of an asset. With these modifications to the draft RFP and in accordance with 
Utah Code Ann. § 54-17-201(2), Rocky Mountain Power respectfully requests that the 
Commission issue an order approving the All Source RFP 2016, as filed with the Commission 
January 6, 2012, and the proposed solicitation process. 
 

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
801-220-4050 Office 
801-220-3299 Fax 
yvonne.hogle@pacificorp.com 
 
 



Informal inquiries may be addressed to me at 801.220.4050 or to Stacey Kusters at 
503.813.5351. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel  
 
cc: Service List for Docket No. 11-035-73 


